BOROUGH OF JERSEY SHORE
SPECIAL MEETING
September 3, 2014
6:30 p.m.

Members Present: Janect Barnhart, Paul Garrett, John Pisarcik, Barbara Schmouder, Kenneth
Scheesley
Absent: Marguerite Dyroff, Deborah Colocino, Sean Simcox

Others Present: Joseph Hamm, Borough Manager; Denny Buttorff, Mayor; Coleman Gregory,
Larson Design Group

Council Vice President: Vice President Scheesley called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.

Borough Manager: Mr. Hamm stated that the bids for the Public River Access project would be
open. However, no action on the bids could be taken until the Federal Government contract was
approved and sent back to the Borough.

Mr. Hamm presented four (4) bids for the Public Access Project as follows:

1. Mid-State Paving: $449,951.50
2. HRI $523,508.05;

3. Lycoming Supply: $476,477

4. Glen O. Hawbaker: $622, 225.10

Adjourn: Council Vice President Scheesley closed the meeting at 6:36 p.m.

W\“

JosepkUiaknm, %oro\ﬁgh Manager




